
i STRONGLY OPPOSE THIS BILL WITHOUT AMENDMENTS TO FIX.
1.  The limits are too high  2.  limits are per person, clearer language would be individual (always a human person-no confusion),  
localities can void limits which allows committees/caucases the ability to act as a Super Pac drowning the peoples voice.  The 
people should always have the ability to address necessary enforsement issues, in addition
to SOS and sometimes Attorney General.

Karen Grissom
97224


